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Weekly Communication from DLG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Tuesday, June 4 
➢ PAC Meeting at 6:00 pm in Library 

Wednesday, June 5 
➢ Grade 7 Camp Begins 

Monday, June 10 
➢ In-School Tennis Begins 
➢ Bike to School Week Begins 

Track and Field 

I am delighted to introduce Jonathan 
Weresch and Susan Worthington, 
who will be joining DLG as the new 
principal and vice-principal, 
respectively. Jonathan is currently the 
principal at Mount Pleasant 
Elementary and has previously served 
as the principal of Grenfell and X'pey. 
Susan has been the Vice-Principal at 

Collingwood Neighbourhood School 
since November 2021 and has held 
many roles in the VSB, including 
Behaviour Consultant at District 
Learning Services, Life Skills teacher 
at John Oliver, and many years 
teaching intermediate at Lord 
Beaconsfield Elementary.  

Please Welcome 
Jonathan Weresch 

and Susan 
Worthington 

Come to meet the new principal and 
vice-principal, Jonathan and Susan, 
at tonight’s PAC AGM!  

The DLG Parents Advisory Council 
(PAC) will be having their Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) on Tuesday, 
June 4, 6:00 pm in the  school library.  

Currently accepting nominations for 

PAC Executive Board position: Co-
Chairperson, Members at Large 

Nominations can be submitted by 
email by midnight on June 3rd, 2024 

For more information, email 
pac.dlg@gmail.com 

 

Meet the New 
Principal and VP 

Today at PAC AGM  
Meeting: Tuesday 

June 4 @ 6:00 pm in 
DLG Library 

After many years as a 
supervision aide at DLG, 
Sandy Mok will be 
retiring at the end of 

this school year. Sandy will miss all 
the students, especially the 
kindergarten students she works so 
closely with.  

Sandy Mok 
(Supervision Aide) 

will be Retiring 

With a mix of sadness and gratitude, I 
am writing to let you know that after 
seven wonderful years at DLG 
Elementary, I will be moving to Maple 
Grove Elementary in September. 
My time here at DLG has been 
incredibly rewarding. I feel so 
fortunate to have been a part of this 

amazing community and to witness 
the school’s growth and 
transformation over the years. I have 
cherished every moment and every 
connection I’ve made with students, 
parents, and colleagues. 
I will deeply miss all of you! 

Mr. Woo will be 
Leaving DLG at the 
End of this School 

Year 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
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DLG PAC will be selling 
frozen yogurt for end of 
school day distribution 
on Friday, June 21. 

All profits from the sale will go 
towards providing programs for DLG.  

To order, go to School Cash Online.  

Frozen Yogurt 
Treat Sale—

Reminder 

DLG will once again host tennis and 
pickleball lessons during gym time. 
Students will be coached by an 
instructor from Tennis XL with many 

year of tennis instruction. The cost is 
$11 per student. Please go to 
SchoolCashOnline for payment.  

In-School Tennis / 
Pickleball Instruction—

Reminder 

The DLG PAC has done so much for our 
school. Please see their newsletter to 
read all their accomplishments! 

Thank you to the 2023-2024 Council: 

Shandelle Skaley Co-chair; Ashley 
Hansen Co-chair; Scally Chu Treasurer; 
Kathleen Pathak Co-Secretary; Ajay 
Pathak Co-Secretary  

PAC Update 
Newsletter 

Families wishing to buy gifts cards 
while helping support the school can 
order gift cards from DLG PAC.  

Please see page 5 and 6 of this 
newsletter for more details.  

ShopFunds Gift 
Cards are Back—

Reminder 

Thank you for 
always 

supporting the 
school 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://identity.schoolcashonline.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DSCOClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fvsb.schoolcashonline.com%26response_type%3Dcode%2520id_token%26scope%3Dopenid%2520profile%2520UserP
https://identity.schoolcashonline.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DSCOClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fvsb.schoolcashonline.com%26response_type%3Dcode%2520id_token%26scope%3Dopenid%2520profile%2520UserP
https://media.vsb.bc.ca/media/Default/medialib/dlg-pac-newsletter-april-2024_final.29e53173028.pdf
https://media.vsb.bc.ca/media/Default/medialib/dlg-pac-newsletter-april-2024_final.29e53173028.pdf
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Community News 
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DLG Science Fair Fundraiser 
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ShopFunds Gift Cards Fundraiser (p.1) 



7      DLG Elementary Newsletter  June 4, 2024 

ShopFunds Gift Cards Fundraiser (p.2) 
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